
EPA Begins Review of Hassayampa Landfill Superfund Cleanup Plan 
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has started its fifth Five-Year Review for the Hassayampa Landfill Superfund site 
cleanup plan. The 10-acre site is about 10 miles west of Buckeye, Ariz. Maricopa County formerly used the site for hazardous waste 
disposal. In 1992, EPA issued its cleanup plan for the site. Cleanup work began in 1994.    
 
Federal law requires EPA to review its cleanup plans every five years if: 

- a cleanup takes more than five years to complete; or  
- hazardous waste is still on-site.  

 
The Five-Year Review will show if the cleanup plan continues to work as designed. EPA did the last such review in 2016 and the next 
one is due by September 30, 2021. 
 
What does the review include? 
The 2021 Five-Year Review includes: 

• an inspection of the site and its cleanup technologies; 
• a review of site data and maintenance records; and 
• a review of any new laws or requirements that could affect the cleanup. 

 
We would like to hear from you! 
We would like to interview community members about how you think the site cleanup is going. If you would like to learn more 
about the site and/or be interviewed, please contact the EPA project manager below before March 31, 2021: 
Nadia Hollan Burke, EPA, 415-972-3187, Burke.NadiaHollan@epa.gov 
 
Where can I learn more? 
Visit EPA’s site webpage at epa.gov/superfund/hassyampalandfill and the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality’s (ADEQ) 
site webpage at  azdeq.gov/superfund/hassayampa-landfill for more information. 
 
EPA and ADEQ plan to post the complete Five-Year Review report on these websites within the first week of October 2021.  
 

https://usepa-my.sharepoint.com/personal/burke_nadiahollan_epa_gov/Documents/AZ%20Sites/HASSAYAMPA/FYR%202021/Burke.NadiaHollan@epa.gov
http://www.epa.gov/superfund/hassayampalandfill
https://www.azdeq.gov/superfund/hassayampa-landfill


You may review site information at the ADEQ Records Center, 1110 W. Washington Street, Phoenix, AZ 85007. For information on 
requesting records, please call ADEQ at (602) 771-4380 or visit their website: azdeq.gov/records-center.  
 

http://azdeq.gov/records-center

